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o Mary Derwin completed and uploaded the Head
Start State Innovative Enhancement Grant G1 for FY22 in the state e-grants
portal.

o Use of ARP funds to support summer school and enrollment was discussed.

10. Supervisor of Head Start Transition:

o Mary Derwin will start officially as Supervisor of Head Start on July 1, 2021.
She has been handling with contracts and the state grants. Mary Derwin'’s
support and collaboration is greatly appreciated.

11. Adjournment: 5:54
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